
WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL! 
IMPORTANT SEPTEMBER DATES 

 

Tuesday, September 6th , 2022 

 
RETURNING STUDENTS enrolled at Garden City in 2021/22 attend from 8:45 – 9:45 a.m. 
Students will likely return to last year’s classroom and will line up at their usual location. 
More information to come later this week. 
 
NEW students (Grades 1-7) attend from 8:45 – 9:45 a.m. New students line up by the far 
basketball hoop, near Garden City Road, closest to garden beds and then will go to the 
library and then to assigned classroom. There will be signage to direct families. Parents are 
welcome to attend with new students. 
 

*Sweet Start Parent Meet & Greet with PAC/Admin, Gym, 8:45-9:45 am 
 
NEW KINDERGARTEN students to attend from 1:00 – 1:45 p.m. (Families have been 
notified via letter regarding the gradual entry schedule up to September 16). See attached 
schedule.  

 
Sweet Start New Kindergarten Parents Meet & Greet with PAC/Admin, Gym, 1:00-1:45  

 

Wednesday September 7 - Friday September 9, 2022 

 
Returning students will likely return to last year’s classroom. More 
information to come later this week. 
 
NEW students (Grades 1-7) will be assigned to a temporary 
homeroom.  
 
ALL students will attend school from 8:45 a.m. – 2:45 p.m. (with the 
exception of the Kindergarten students – please refer to your 
gradual entry schedule). 
 
 

Students will hopefully be placed in their new 
classrooms on  

Friday September 9th.  More information to come 
during the week of Tuesday, Sept 6th. 

 
 


